Steven Seee

From: Bradley Perry <bsjp.1@verizon.net>

Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2025 12:21 PM

To: House Health and Human Services Committee
Subject: Bill H-6088 Rep. John Edwards

In reference to Footcare of R, a Foot Nurse who had been caring for my disabled Husband, had to stop providing
needed foot care!

My Husband was a disabled Korean War Veteran who was 100% disabled and NOT ambulatory. He required an
Ambulance to travel anywhere outside of his home.

It was a Tremendous Loss when our nurse could no longer provide Necessary Services due to a State Discision which
would no longer allow Foot Care Nursing in Rhode Islandi

WE could NOT find anyone who could provide this Needed Service in our home!

| Fully Support Bill H-6088!

Geraldine Perry
25 Ames St.
Tiverton, Rl 02878
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